
 

 

 
Adrian Dix 
Minister of Energy and Climate Solutions 
PO Box 9060  
Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC V8W9E2 

Delivered via email: adrian.dix.MLA@leg.bc.ca 

November 21, 2024 

Dear Minister Dix, 

Thank you for your dedication and service during your tenure as minister of health. Over 
the past six years, you have led British Columbia through some of the most challenging 
times in recent memory, including a global pandemic that tested the resilience of our 
health care system. 

Your commitment to improving health care for British Columbians is appreciated. From 
the creation of the Longitudinal Family Physician Payment Model to your efforts to 
address critical issues in primary care, you have strengthened our health care system, 
ensuring better care for patients. 

We recognize the immense demands of your role and the complexity of the challenges 
you faced. Please know that your work has had a significant impact on family doctors 
and the patients we serve. 

As you move forward, we wish you every success in your continued service to British 
Columbians. Thank you again for your dedication and leadership. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Maryam Zeineddin 
President, BC Family Doctors 


